From: Jonathan R. Earle

Sent: Friday, June 08, 2018 1:43 PM
To: Dustin Roma; Amanda L. Lessard
Cc: Christopher S. Hanson

Subject: RE: Sabatus Lane Amendment

Dustin & Amanda,
Below are my comments regarding the Sabatus Lane Amendments:
Grondin Amendment:

1. Provide arevised sheet STP-1 showing the stormwater impacts from the 8’ wide permanent
train construction. It does not appear this 8’ wide area can be modeled as woods and has not
been accounted for in the stormwater treatment calculations.

2. It would be helpful to show on the plan the current width of the access road today with a note
saying that the narrowing of the road will include removal of imported gravel material.

3. Provide additional information regarding what types of trees or vegetation will be used in the
plan to revegetate the narrowed access road.

Robie Amendment

1. No further comments regarding the stormwater quality calculations from the additional
disturbed area.

2. Chris Hanson and | visited the site last week and the tree clearing limits for each of the lots
appear to match the original approval prior to this proposed amendment.

Jon Earle, PE
Town Engineer
Town of Windham

Office: (207) 894-5900, ext. 6124
Cell: (207) 212-1802
www.windhammaine.us

From: Dustin Roma [mailto:dustin@dmroma.com]
Sent: Wednesday, June 06, 2018 3:37 PM

To: Amanda L. Lessard

Cc: Jonathan R. Earle

Subject: RE: Sabatus Lane Amendment

Hi Amanda,

Attached are the digital copies of the submitted material. I'll get the authorization letters from Ken that
he received from Myers and Robie.



